

Vereeniging Kart Circuit – COVID 19 Preventative Plan

Dear Competitors, Friends and Family,

For the past 30 years, Vereeniging Kart Circuit has prided ourselves on always putting our competitors, the families of our competitors and our staff first when it comes to their safety. In the wake of the COVID 19 (Coronavirus) pandemic and the Presidential announcement yesterday, we at VKC will again implement all measures needed to ensure that everyone visiting our circuit, can do so with peace of mind, knowing that we have taken all precautions to avoid the spread of the virus.

Vereeniging Kart Circuit will continue operations and business as per usual. Herewith below our plan of action to ensure that your practice days have minimal interruption, but with maximum prevention to avoid spread of the virus.

- All facilities have been sterilized and will with immediate effect be cleaned and sterilized on an ongoing basis, with dedicated staff to each area.
- Alcohol-based sanitizers have been strategically placed around the circuit and facilities and everyone is encouraged to make use of these.
- Our kitchen staff have been properly equipped in the past with all the health and safety equipment and gear to prevent the spread of germs, but we have now also included face masks, to ensure maximum cover for our staff and our customers.
- Our ground staff have been informed to continue with daily operations but would unfortunately not be available to work closer than 1- 2m from any of our customers arriving on site. We request you respect our instructions and not request the staff to assist with unnecessary assistance with regards to loading, offloading or general assistance that is not approved by our management team. This measure is for both their and your own safety.
- As a standing rule in place at VKC, NO OUTSIDE FOODS OR BEVERAGES will be allowed on the facility. VKC have taken all necessary steps to ensure our facilities are cleaned, sterilized and germ free.
- We will be doing screening on all our staff on a 2 hourly basis, taking temperatures, a guided questionnaire and any symptoms out of the ordinary, would result in the staff member being sent home.
- The instruction to all our staff and our request to our customers / competitors are to be cautious and follow the personal hygiene guidelines as communicated via the Departments and Health Organizations. Should there be any concern that you might be infected or you were in contact with anyone that has the COVID 19 virus, we request that you consider fellow customers / competitors and act accordingly.
- All our facilities will be sterilized daily, after close of business.
- Restrictions will be placed on the number of people attending the facility as per Governmental directives.

We hope that you find the above measurements reassuring of our commitment to you and with the intent that it is written. We want to ensure we stay safe, but manage to do what we love, with all preventative measures in place.

Yours faithfully,

Vereeniging Kart Circuit (VKC)